
 
 
 
 
 February 22, 2012 
 
 
 
Joyce E. Epps, Esquire 
Director, Bureau of Air Quality 
Department of Environmental Protection 
Rachel Carson State Office Building, 12th Floor 
P.O. Box 8468 
Harrisburg, PA  17105 
 
Dear Ms. Epps: 
 
 On January 31, 2012, the Citizens Advisory Council’s Air Committee 
discussed proposed changes to Chapters 121 and 139, which would clarify 
sampling and testing methods related to condensable particulate matter and 
filterable particulate matter.  These changes bring Pennsylvania regulations 
up-to-date with changes made by the EPA. 
 

On the recommendation of the Air Committee, on February 21, 2012, 
the Citizens Advisory Council voted to concur with proceeding to the 
Environmental Quality Board with the rulemaking. 
 

Council thanks the Bureau for providing regular updates on air issues, 
policies and regulations.  We look forward to future discussions.  If there are 
any questions about Council’s action of February 21, 2012, please contact Sue 
Wilson, Council’s Executive Director, at 787.4527. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 John Walliser 
 Chair 
 Air Committee and CAC 
 

Allegheny County 
Cynthia Carrow 
Nancy D. Perkins 
John J. Walliser, Esquire 

Bucks County 
Richard J. Manfredi 

Carbon County 
James J. Clauser 

Crawford County 
Burt A. Waite 

Cumberland County 
Eric R. Conrad, P.G. 
Walter N. Heine 

Delaware County 
Gail M. Conner, Esquire 

Erie County 
Pat Lupo, O.S.B. 

Greene County 
Terry L. Dayton 

Jefferson County 
David L. Strong 

Lancaster County 
Jolene E. Chinchilli 

Lehigh County 
Janet B. Keim 

Tioga County 
Thaddeus K. Stevens 
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